26.06.2018

Minutes of Patient Participation Group Meeting 26th June 2018
Present: Dr King, Dr Naik, Dr Swann, Ali King, Kathleen Senior, Peter McGregor, Pam Newstead.
1) Matters arising from Minutes of last meeting

Online Services – the percentage has now increased to 12.8% this is a steady increase
Minutes accepted.

2) Feedback from the PPG Sheffield Meeting

Similar topics as before.  Interesting case on Falkland House Surgery.  The PPG group carried out fundraising activities for the practice.  There was also a discussion on Person Centred Care. Next meeting is the 13th September 2018.
3) Feedback from the Urgent Care Meeting

Kathleen reported back to the group from the meeting regarding urgent care.  Kathleen went as the Hillsborough representative for the neighbourhood.   
4) Thursday afternoons

The PPG were asked if they felt there needs were met with regards to the closure of the practice on a Thursday afternoon.  None felt that there needs were not met and that the practice should open on a Thursday afternoon.  There have been no complaints regards to access on a Thursday afternoon.  

5) Patient Survey

It was agreed that the doctors are going to come up with a robust signposting script/flow chart for reception to follow.  Once this has been finalised the patient survey will be based on this, which if then accepted will be implemented into practice.
Next Meeting: 

Tuesday 9th October 2018.
